November All City Highlight: Volunteer Opportunities!
We’re inching ever closer to MO’s All City Swim 2018 event! 
There are a couple of key positions that are yet to be filled, including: someone to streamline needs and purchase of items for committees (funds provided) AND someone in charge of tickets for concessions, etc.
Additionally, we will be busy building signage and decorations over the winter months. Remember the surfboards outside team tents at previous All City events? We’ll be making our own decorations and could use your help. We would appreciate your commitment to make MO All City Swim the best looking event yet!
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have interest in any of these opportunities or have ideas about how to make Monona’s All City Swim the best ever, please let us know! Please send any questions or comments to Rhonda Holler-Steenhagen (rhollersteenhagen@gmail.com) or Anne Saloma (saloma06@gmail.com).
Let’s work together and make magic in 2018!

